CD 1 Funds for 2017 Highland Park Independent ...

Subject: CD 1 Funds for 2017 Highland Park Independent Film Festivals

From: Marita De La Torre <marita@hpifilmfest.com>

Date: 03/01/2018 04:40 PM

To: Conrado Terrazas <conrado.terrazas@lacity.org>

CC: Misty Iwatsu <mistyli@aol.com>, Nancy Torres <nancy.torres@lacity.org>,
Debby Kim <Debby.Kim@Ilacity.org>

Hello Conrado,
Hope you are having a great week!

| wanted to schedule a meeting to discuss the funds from last year's production of the Film
Festival which we have still not received since the approval of the funds last August.

The initial request to DCA was rescinded and per Ms. Kim, copied here, the funds were processed
with GCP funds back on November 13, 2017.

My last inquiry was on Jan. 17 and per Ms. Kim, someone was following up, however we have
received no further notice in the last five weeks.

| have also checked with Misty Iwatsu, copied here, and per Misty, there has been no receipt from
GCP Funds to the North Figueroa Association for the Highland Park Independent Film Festival.

Does tomorrow Friday at 2 pm work for you or next Tuesday for a brief meeting?

Thank you Conrado,
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